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RELATIONS WITH EDUCATIONAL 

RESEARCH AGENCIES 
 

 
It is the policy of the Holdenville Board of Education to assist educational 
research agencies when appropriate to do so.  The superintendent is 
authorized to cooperate as far as possible with colleges, universities, 
and other recognized research agencies in promoting potentially useful 
research.  The superintendent will evaluate all research requests and 
will notify any staff members asked to participate. 
 


